
I encourage you to support HB 1337. By voting yes on this bill you are supporting and 
advocating for a more humane system overall, one that is compassionate and just, rather than 
only punitive. Treating underlying mental health conditions will strengthen our communities and 
individuals for the future.  

Thank you for your time and service,  
Brenda Weiler  


